
 

 

September 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Steel Pans Club will run on a Wednesday every week, term-time only, starting Wednesday 13th September until 

17th July 2024 from 3.15pm to 4.15pm. 

The cost of the club is £5 per week and is payable on Parentpay. This payment must be made weekly to ensure 

your child has a place. Once I have a confirmed list of attendees the payment will be set up on Parentpay and 

you will be notified by text that it is available for you to make a payment. 

This event will go live on school cloud on Thursday 7th September at 4pm. The club is limited to 14 places, 

therefore will be on a first come, first served basis. Click on the following link to book your child’s place. 

https://hazelgrove.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 

Please collect your child from the main school gate after the club finishes unless you have given permission for 

them to walk home when completing the booking form. 

 

Yours sincerely 

John Unwin HND,BSc, PGCE, QTS 
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